John Phillips

Rayonier MUST be held accountable for the full and complete clean up of the Port Angeles mill
site. They enjoyed many years of profit running the mill, and harvesting trees from our beautiful
Olympic Peninsula. They reaped the rewards of where we live, and now that they have have left,
they need to be held accountable for leaving it the way they left it. This area was pristine and
beautiful before they built the mill. Now that the mill is gone, it is their responsibility to "leave it
the way they found it". Just the same standard as we as individuals are expected to adhere to when
we visit nature. There is no difference. PLEASE please please....hold them accountable for cleaning
up the mess they left behind.



